Annual Church Meeting January 23, 2022

This meeting was called to order at 10:04 am and was incorporated into the morning

church service.

Present:

Marcus McLaurin, Janet McLaurin, Steve Schneider,
Pat Newman, Lorraine Boyden, Beverly Hubbard,
Judi Hubbard, Laura Siersema, Gertrude Ralph,
Bill Leno, Liz Leno, Tina Burnett,
Sherril Willis, Lois Vight.

e Reports were presented:
Moderator: Marcus McLaurin
Pastor: Sherril Willis
Kitchen Cabinet: Muriel Antes
Building Committee: Bill
Big Y: Tina Burnett
Clerk: Eileen Schneider
Shared Pastor: Marcus McLaurin
Treasurer: Steve,

UCF: Lois,
Tornado: Eileen.

Eileen Schneider,
Joni Hubbard,
Muriel Antes,
Phylis Dacey,

e A motion was made (Eileen) and seconded (Beverly) to accept all three of these

reports. Unanimous.

e A motion was made (Tina) and seconded (Muriel) to accept the minutes from last
year’s Annual Meeting and Special Meeting. Unanimous.

e A motion was made (Muriel) and seconded (Beverly) to accept the 2022

proposed operating budget. Unanimous

e Slate of Officers for 2022:
Moderator: Marcus McLaurin
Clerk: Eileen Schneider
Asst. Clerk: Bill Leno
Treasurer: Steve Schneider
Asst. Treasurer: unfilled
Auditor: (Dr. Linda Preston)



Members-at-large: Tina Burnett, Beverly Hubbard, Muriel Antes,
(Lorraine Boyden)

A motion was made (Marcus) and seconded (Eileen) to accept the slate of
officers. Unanimous. We need to check on those names in parentheses to be
sure they are willing to serve. They either were not present due to work or had to
leave the meeting early.

Laura will continue as Music Director.

Bridge Pastor position: A motion was made (Janet) to give the Church Council
permission to negotiate this position to help us through the pre-interim period
before we have, with Shelburne Church, selected a new Interim Pastor. Second
(Bev) Unanimous.

Pastor Selection Committee: A motion was made (Eileen) to allow the
committee to narrow down the number of candidates to be presented to the
church. Second (Tina) Unanimous.

Meeting was adjourned at 12:02 pm. Next council meeting is on January 26 at

3:30 pm via zoom.

Respectfully submitted,
Eileen Schneider, Clerk



